From: DWH, SubSeaSup (Deepwater Horizon)

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 1:22 AM
To: Kent, James (Houston)

Subject: Batteries

James

The batteries in the SEM's have been replaced as follows:

#1 Pod 01/26/06 04/25/09
#2 Pod 05/28/04 10/13/09
#3 Pod 03/26/04 11/04/07

Thanks,

Owen McWhorter

Sr. Subsea Supervisor

Transocean Inc.

Deepwater Horizon

Phone: (713) 232-8262

Fax:  (713)232-8268

E-mail: SubSeaSup.DWH®@deepwater.com '

This email and any files transmitted with it from Transocean Offshore Deepwater Drilling, Inc. are confidential
and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this
email in error please notify the sender.
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